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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR
SOUTH AFRICAN CITIZENS

THE HIGH COMMISSION OF THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA WISHES
TO ANNOUNCE THAT FROM 17 OF JULY, 2013, THERE WILL BE NO VISA
REQUIREMENTS FOR SOUTH AFRICAN CITIZENS HOLDING ORDINARY
PASSPORTS WHO WISH TO TRAVEL TO THE UNITED
REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA

This Visa Exemption will be for the period of Ninety Days (90) per
calendar year and will apply in the following circumstances:-

1. Visits to the United Republic of Tanzania for holidays,
2. Private and Official Business Visits and,

3. Transits
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